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LETTER DATED 26 JUNE 1980 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF ANGOLA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT 

OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

Upon the instructions of my Government, I have the honour to request an urgent 
and immediate meeting of the Security Council in connexion with the question of 
South African aggression against the People's Republic of Angola. 

As Security Council records show, South Africa has made the People's Republic 
of Angola a target of constant raids, bombings, invasions and armed aggression, 
violating the sovereignty and territorial integrity of the People's Republic of 
Angola and resulting in the death of thousands of patriots. 

As of this writing, there are about eight battalions of the racist South 
African Armed Forces, including a company of AML-90 motorized tanks inside the 
People's Republic of Angola. 

My Government requests that the international community take urgent action to 
deal with the South African action, and condemn this racist imperialist manoeuvre, 
which threatens the peace and stability of the area. 

(Signed) Elisio de FIGUEIREDO 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 
to the United Nations 
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